
Unfavorable – SB0227 AACO Abandoned Vehicle 
 

Nelda	Fink		
MD	District	32	
	
While	this	law	currently	exists	in	PG	County,	the	whole	thing	should	be	
repealed	because	it	is	theft	by	the	local	government	of	a	resident’s	private	
property	and	is	using	coercion,	intimation,	and	undue	expense	to	force	
someone	to	register	their	private	property,	an	act	that	is	unconstitutional.	

But	let’s	not	continue	this	unconstitutional	act	by	now	extending	these	
even	more	restrictive	measures	to	include	AACO.		

Stop	tramping	on	our	rights	–	freedom	of	ownership	and	to	have	private	
property.	There	is	a	God	and	our	rights	come	from	God.	Government	was	
created	by	man	to	protect	those	God	given	rights.	Your	job	is	to	protect	our	
rights,	not	violate	them.		

I	oppose	this	bill	and	urge	the	members	of	the	committee	to	vote	
unfavorable.		

Nelda	Fink	

	

	

	

	

	

	


